Session Business

January 19, 2020

1. Grant applications are being accepted by Presbytery of New Covenant until April 30, 2020.

2. The 2020 proposed budget was received and accepted, which includes a benevolent giving
contribution to the Presbytery.

3. Three new AEDs (Automated External Defibrillators) will be purchased as soon as funding source(s)
are identified.

4. The Annual Meeting of the Congregation will be held at 10:00 a.m. (usual Sunday School hour) on
March 1.

5. Room set-ups from January through April will be more complex than usual, with normal set-ups in the
FLC gym especially needing to be adjusted to accommodate multiple schedules within tight turnarounds.
Patience and cooperation from all is requested so that set-ups are not altered without approval.

New Members: Matthew (“Matt”) and Danielle Samples



